
 
 
                                         Student Affiliaton Agreement 
 
Before you apply for an internship at Levine Children's Hospital, it is imperative 
that you make sure your school has received and entered into the CHS Student 
Affiliation Agreement with our hospital system. This agreement states that you 
school agrees to all items set forth in the agreement.  Your school must agree  
to the terms and sign the contract before you can be considered as an interview 
candidate for our internship program. 
 
To inquire about the affiliation agreement, we suggest you contact your academic  
advisor, chair of your department and/or your school's legal department. If it is 
determined your university does not have an agreement with our System, your 
school's legal department can request a copy be sent to them for review.  This 
process must be completed prior to the internship application deadline. 
 
When you inquire about the agreement, you may find your school has reviewed 
and declined to sign it. Due to the fact that our contract is an established 
document within our hospital system, this situation will become the  
responsibility of your school to resolve. 
 
Again, you will not be eligible for an interview at Levine Children's Hospital 
without a signed agreement. 
 
 

  


